
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15TH



Attention all female hockey players. Have you been waiting 
patiently for the new high school hockey season to get 
underway? Well, the wait is over!!!! Tryouts for the Varsity Girls 
Hockey Team begin on Monday, October 28th, 3pm at the Peach 
King Centre. To be eligible for tryouts you must sign up outside 
of Room 117, complete and return the Participation Form, and 
pay the tryout fee. Please see Mr. Mercer if you have any 
questions.



St Joseph Parish is looking for student volunteers 
for their upcoming Purse Bingo on Friday, October 
18 from 6:00pm-10:30pm here at Blessed Trinity. If 
you are interested in volunteering, please sign up 
outside the Chapel. See Mrs. Jarrett for more info.



For Halloween, the film club is screening the 1996 
cult classic, “The Craft”. If interested, stop by the 
theatre on Tuesday, October 22nd after school. 
Come out and enjoy the movie and some popcorn!



Are you interested in becoming Catholic?  St. 
Joseph’s Parish is offering an RCIA (Rite of Christian 
Initiation) program for Blessed Trinity students. If 
you are interested in participating, please scan the 
QR Code outside the Chaplain’s Office to sign up. 
Please see Mrs. Jarrett for more information.



Attention Thunder! Ever dreamed of gliding across the 
water with power and precision? Think you’ve got what it 
takes to join BT’s Rowing Team? We’re looking for strong 
arms, quick legs, and the motivation to tackle early 
mornings!  Whether you're ready to dive in or just 
curious, come to our info session on Thursday, October 
17th during both lunches in the library. It’s going to be 
oar-some, and we can’t wait to see you there! 



Boys Volleyball players are reminded of the SENIOR BOYS 
PRACTICE today at 2:20 and again on Monday, October 
21 in preparation for our home game on October 22.  
Junior Boys will practice Wednesday to Friday this week.
Any Senior Boys not going to the retreat are also 
welcome to join these practices also.


